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Aliza Barraza

From: K Madsen

Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 2:58 PM

To: Jan Lesher

Cc: Districtt; District2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail
Subject: Take Action on Homeless Issue

g CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
q  Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Administrator Lesher and Board:

What happened to the Ten-Year Plan to End Homelessness, 20067 Over a decade later, the situation
is far worse! Due to the failure of the 2006 plan and the post-2020 developments, it is time to draft a
new plan. Does Pima have a direct working relationship with the Tucson Pima Collaboration to
End Homelessness? If not, it's time to do so. All forms of collaboration between groups are needed,
with an emphasis on mutual goals. Please provide an update on the plan proposed by Rex

Scott. This plan was voted on in November 2022, and items 1, 2, 6, and 7 were approved. Our
elected officials should now have months of progress to report to the citizens who elected them into
office. And finally, | ask that you keep an ongoing dialog with the Tucson Crime-Free Coalition.
The majority of its members have first-hand experience with the problems caused by allowing the
homeless issue to sit on the back burner.

Kathy Madsen
Registered Voter, Pima County



Aliza Barraza

From: K Madsen —

Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 2:50 PM

To: jan.lesher@pima.gove

Cc: District1; District2; District3; Districtd; District; COB_mail
Subject: Take Action on Homelessness

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Administrator Lesher and Board:

What happened to the Ten-Year Plan to End Homelessness, 2006? Over a decade later, the situation
is far worse! Due to the failure of the 2006 plan and the post-2020 developments, it is time to draft a
new plan. Does Pima have a direct working relationship with the Tucson Pima Collaboration to
End Homelessness? If not, it's time to do so. All forms of collaboration between groups are needed,
with an emphasis on mutual goals. Please provide an update on the plan proposed by Rex Scott.
This plan was voted on in November 2022, and items 1, 2, 6, and 7 were approved. Our elected
officials should now have months of progress to report to the citizens who elected them into office.
And finally, | ask that you keep an ongoing dialog with the Tucson Crime-Free Coalition. The
majority of its members have first-hand experience with the problems caused by allowing the
homeless issue to sit on the back burner.

Kathy Madsen
Registered Voter, Pima County





